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To:   Student Achievement – Thursday, September 6, 2018 
 
From:   Mike Del Grande – Trustee Ward 7 
 
Subject:  Notice of Motion – Adoption of a Consistent Policy for Senior Kindergarten 

Graduation 

 
Whereas, the TCDSB does not have a consistent policy on Kindergarten Graduation. Our 
practice varies from school to school, and  
 
Whereas, our System has an obligation to listen and serve our public, who without their support 
our system would not exist, and 
 
Whereas, our Co-Terminus Board encourages and promotes Kindergarten graduations which is 
a feature that promotes their system and we fail to recognize that it markets to the needs and 
wants of parents, and 
 
Whereas, this function, along with plays and concerts, embodies the creativity and expectation 
of having parents witness with joy, the milestones of their children’s activity in our schools.  
 
Therefore be it resolved that the TCDSB Board supports in our elementary schools the 
expectation of parents of having kindergarten graduations. 
 
Mike Del Grande 
Trustee Ward 7 
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